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Dear Sir/Madam
I have been a member of the North Sydney community for over 15 years and have come to love
and cherish it. I have made countless connections with people in North Sydney over these years
and have been involved in many activities.
The population of North Sydney is growing due to the number of new home units that are being
built, along with the transport infrastructure that is being built, and it is inconceivable and
shocking to me that we will see the character of our local marketplaces and meeting places
diluted by the removal of our political hub.
 
I strongly object to the plan to remove the Federal Seat of North Sydney from the House of
Representatives.
 
Dr Marcia Manning
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